
 

 
 
 
 
 
13th March 2018 
 

School Choir 
 

Dear parents/carers of KS2 children, 
 
We are very pleased to be able to offer our children the chance to work with Ebor Music 
specialist teacher Ruth McCartney and be part of the Park Grove school choir. 
 
Mrs McCartney is a music specialist who has taught in schools across York and beyond. 
She has a wealth of experience in working with children and young people to develop their 
musical talents. 
 
We are delighted that Mrs McCartney has agreed to work with us in school and to lead the 
school choir for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children.  
 
The choir will begin on Thursday 12th April and will take place every Thursday until the 
end of term.  Places will be limited so we will put names in a hat for all those who send 
their slips in by Friday 23rd March. 
 
Please only allow your child to apply if they have a keen interest in singing and they can 
commit to the Thursday rehearsal time of 3.20pm-4.30pm every week.  We imagine this 
will be a popular after school activity so please return the consent slips as soon as 
possible. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Natalie Martin 
Assistant Headteacher 
n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  
 

 
I give permission for my child_______________________________in Class_____  
Year group____ to attend the after school choir rehearsals with Mrs Ruth McCartney on 
Thursdays from 3.20pm – 4.30pm 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………(parent/carer) 
 
Arrangements for pick up are as follows (only Year 5 & 6 can go home alone, with 
consent). 
 

 
 
 
 

 


